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The Connecticut Youth Political Advocacy Center (CYPAC) acknowledges
the recent announcement by President Joe Biden to withdraw from the 2024
presidential race. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to President Biden for his
decades of public service and his unwavering commitment to the American
people.

Throughout his tenure, President Biden has demonstrated steadfast
dedication to the principles of democracy, equity, and justice. His leadership
during challenging times has been marked by significant achievements,
including steering the nation through the COVID-19 pandemic, advancing
economic recovery, addressing climate change, and promoting social justice.

As we look to the future, CYPAC remains committed to engaging and
empowering young voices in the political process. We will continue to advocate
for policies that reflect the values and aspirations of our generation. President
Biden's decision to step aside opens the door for new leadership and fresh
perspectives, and we are optimistic about the opportunities ahead.

We thank President Biden for his service and his enduring dedication to
the American people. His legacy will continue to inspire us as we work towards
a more just and equitable society.

Signed,

Connecticut Youth Political Advocacy Center Board of Directors
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